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Lynne O’Connor 

 

Lynne invites voters to contact her via email 

oco.lynne@gmail.com  

 

In many ways the library is the “heart and soul” of the community – a vibrant place of 

learning and discovery where all generations can gather. Bedford Library’s friendly and 

helpful staff work tirelessly to create a welcoming environment and to provide valuable 

resources and programming. It’s been my privilege to serve as a Library Trustee for the 

past 12 years as the library has continued to increase services to the community and to 

respond effectively to changing technology and to our residents’ evolving needs.  

As an interested resident, a parent and a business leader, I’ve welcomed the opportunity 

to work with our outstanding Library Director and contribute my knowledge and 

perspectives to guiding library policy and operations. Among my contributions, I’ve led 

development and analysis of two town-wide surveys to assess residents’ needs as part of 

our strategic planning process and to evaluate ongoing enhancements to our excellent 

service. I’d appreciate your support as I seek re-election as a Library Trustee to continue 

serving the community in this important volunteer role. 
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